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Middle/High School NewsMiddle/High School News
News from Mr. Kruger,  
MS/HS Principal
It has been an excellent year thus far at Strasburg 
Middle School/High School. Students and staff have 
been engaged in a variety of activities to make this a 
successful year. 

The students have been actively involved in the 
academics, arts, and athletic opportunities. The 
Fall sports season was a great way for our school 
and community to celebrate our student athletes at 
football, volleyball, golf, and cross country events,  
as well as, listening to and watching our excellent 
marching band and color guard.  The marching 
band competed in a variety of band shows this Fall 
and participated in an off-campus performance 
opportunity at the Atwood Fall Festival. The Fall 
sports season culminated with the success of Kylie 
McKenzie qualifying for the State Cross-Country 
Meet.

Speech and Debate is once again competing this 
year. Mrs. Lake and the students are looking forward 
to another successful season.  Big Brothers and 
Big Sisters volunteers are once again working 
with our elementary students to provide mentoring 
opportunities and connections with our younger 
tigers. The National Honor Society students, along 
with Mrs. Morosko, performed community service 
with Blessings in a Backpack. NHS also hosted 
Breakfast with Santa on November 18 in the cafeteria. 
Sixth-graders attended Camp Muskingum in early 
November for their outdoor education experience.  
Thank you to Mr. Hershberger and Mrs. Haney for 
chaperoning this event again. Youth 2 Youth once 
again sponsored Red Ribbon week this Fall to support 
healthy habits and a drug-free lifestyle.

It is a privilege to get to work alongside an amazing 
staff at Strasburg Middle School/High School to 
provide academic, arts, and athletic opportunities for 
all students. We appreciate your continued partnership 
and support with our students. 

Go Tigers!

Sixth-Grade Camp
Sixth-graders attended sixth-grade camp at the FFA 
Camp Muskingum in Carrollton from November 
8-10. Weather was good and the kids had a great time!

Career Fair
Juniors and seniors attend the Career Fair at Kent State University in October. It was an incredible opportunity 
for them to explore various academic and professional paths. 


